
 
 

March 4, 2021 

 

Dear Residents, Families and Staff, 

 

I regret to inform you that we were notified that one resident in our licensed areas has tested positive 

for COVID-19. On an encouraging note, all staff test results from Thursday, February 25th, Friday, the 

26th, and Monday, March 1st and Tuesday, March, 2nd were negative.  

 

We have notified public health officials as required and continue to follow procedures recommended by 

the CDC and local health department. We are taking every step as recommended by authorities to 

contain the spread.  

 

Isolation precautions for the follow locations at this time: 

 

 300/400- Isolation thru 3/15/21 

 100/200-Isolation thru 3/9/21 

 500/800- Isolation thru 3/9/21 

 Asbury Place- Isolation thru 3/8/21 
 

 

As always, we will update you via e-mail as well as on our website, www.arboracres.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Andrew Applegate 

President/CEO 

 

cc: Board of Directors 

 

 

 

http://www.arboracres.org/

